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Northern Arizona University is committed to ensuring humane care and use of animals in research and teaching. If you have concerns regarding the care and use of animals, please report to any one of the following people:

Jason Wilder							
Vice President for Research
Jason.Wilder@nau.edu

David Faguy								928-523-6117 
Associate Vice President, Research
Office of Research Compliance
David.Faguy@nau.edu							 

Tad Theimer
Institutional Animal Care and Use Committee Chair	928-523-8374
Tad.Theimer@nau.edu 

Dr. Kimberley Cohen						928-523-0388 
Institutional Veterinarian
Kimberley.Cohen@nau.edu 

Kathleen Freel							928-523-1330
Animal Care Manager
Kathleen.Freel@nau.edu

To place an anonymous report please contact:
Sarah Ells								928-523-3691
Environmental Health and Safety Director
Sarah.Ells@nau.edu 

Or you may contact any Institutional Animal Care and Use Committee member. Further, any individual who, in good faith, reports a concern regarding animal welfare issues will be protected against reprisal. 
